
TO BME GROWTH
Barcelona, 8 November 2022

In accordance with the provisions of article 17 of Regulation (EU) no. 596/2014 on market 
abuse and article 228 of the consolidated text of the Securities Market Law, approved by 
Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, and related provisions, Holaluz-Clidom, S.A. 
hereby informs you of the following information:

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION

Holaluz has detected unauthorized access to its systems that has affected a limited number 
of customers and has compromised some sensitive data. The incident was immediately 
resolved thanks to the company’s diligence, in accordance with the legal procedures in force 
and following the procedure established by the Spanish Data Protection Agency (AEPD). 

The company has also deployed specific communication channels to handle any queries 
that may arise from the mentioned incident.

Holaluz has a solid Information Security and Data Protection Policy, has the “Certificado de 
Confianza Online” (Online Trust Certificate) and a Security Master Plan for the protection, 
confidentiality and integrity of data. 

In compliance with the provisions of BME MTF Equity Circular 3/2020, it is hereby expressly 
stated that the information provided has been prepared under the sole responsibility of the 
Company and its directors.
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